————— Original Message-----

From: CAROL GRAHAM [mailto:cgraham@wisc.edu]

Sent: Tuesday, July 10, 2012 9:15 AM

To: Martin, Al

Subject: Ideal Body Proposal-Urban Design Commission

As a resident of the Greenbush neighborhood, I want you to know that I oppose the
design of the Ideal apartment building on S. Park St. It's size is much too large
and high for the neighborhood especially given how far back it extends into the
residential area. A smaller building would be profitable to the developers and
more suitable to the neighborhood. I don't accept the profit motive here.



